Rose-Anne Hawkeswood

From: Noble - Daniel <danielnoble@infogunnedah.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 4 October 2018 4:45 PM

To: Rose-Anne Hawkeswood

Cc: Andrew Johns (Gunnedah Council); Pearson - Laura

Subject: RE: Tarrawonga and Rocglen Coal Mines - Invitiation to Comment on Proposed Modification
Rose-Anne,

On behalf of Council, | confirm that we have no objection to the proposed modification that seeks to extend the
temporary increase of 4 Mtpa for the 2018 calendar year as detailed in your email.

We have no further comments.

Regards,

Daniel Noble | A/Director Infrastructure Services

Gunnedah Shire Council, PO Box 63 (63 Elgin Street), Gunnedah NSW 2380
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